
28/01/2020 

MS Megan Somers 
259 Warringah RD 
beacon hill NSW 2100 
megan_somers@optusnet.com.au 

RE: DA2019/1480 - 242 Warringah Road BEACON HILL NSW 2100

I feel this boarding house would not be appropriate. 
1 The entry is on the crest of the hill and would be very dangerous
2 Traffic around there is bad enough and this would add to the traffic and I could see a 
accident waiting to happen
3. This is a family area and a lot of school children at the bus stop close by, and you would not 
know who was staying at the boarding house

Sent: 28/01/2020 8:58:25 AM
Subject: Online Submission


